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Dear Feza,

Thank you very much for your letter of December 15. I 
am looking forward to seeing you soon but we are sorry 
Süha and Yusuph cannot join you.

As for the dates you propose, would it be possible to 
shift your stay one week forvvard? say from January 22 to 
February 23. This is because the first two weeks in Janua­
ry am devoted to examinations and people are usualy very 
busy.

If it is inıpossible for you to change these dates we 
shall spend the first week in private discussions which I 
plan to have anyhow,

Best wishes to you and a bientot

Yours sincerely 

L.A.Radicati

Professor Feza GURSEY 
24 Müdafaa Caddesi 
Bakanliklar 
ANKARA - Turcbia
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